
STEWARDSHIP: Celebrating & Sharing  “They all ate and were satisfied.
And when the leftover fragments were picked up, they filled twelve wicker
baskets.” (Luke 9:17)
The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that when we share what we have, even
if it doesn’t seem like that much, miracles can happen! Do not think that your gift is
too small or insignificant! God blesses all the gifts we offer and makes them wondrous.

Dying Healed Workshop
Learn more about end of life issues, the power of human presence and the meaning
of human suffering.  Wed., June 26 and Thurs., June 27. Wed. 6:30-8:30 pm and
Thurs 9:30 am-3:30 pm At Santa Maria Senior Citizens Home, 4215 Regina Ave,
Regina. To register, please contact Amanda Trainor at 306-352-1651 or
atrainor@archregina.sk.ca. Cost $25 (includes lunch on Thursday and a participant
workbook). For more information on this workshop or the Dying Healed Program,
please visit: www. lifecollective.io/mtfl/events/dying-healed-regina-sk

Latin Mass will be celebrated at St. Mary’s Parish weekly on the first, third and fifth
Sunday’s at 8:10 am and the second and fourth Sunday’s at 11:30 am

Mass for young adults on the 2nd Thurs. of each month at 6:30 pm St. Anne

SPANISH MASS - At St. Cecilia’s the second Sunday of the month 6 pm

ARE YOU NEW IN THE PARISH OR HAVE CHANGED ADDRESSES??? 
Welcome to St. Cecilia’s.  Any questions or concerns - give us a call.  Please complete
the following form drop it off at the office or drop into the collection basket marked -
Attention: Parish Office:

NAME: _____________________________      PHONE # ________________

ADDRESS: ___________________________     POSTAL CODE: ___________ 

PARISH OF

ST. CECILIA
5020 - 7th Avenue
Regina, Saskatchewan S4T 0S1
Office Phone: (306) 545-4051
Office Hours: Mon. & Fri. - 9:30 am - 12 noon   

Tues. - Thurs: - 9:30 am - 5 pm
Hall Phone: (306) 545-2266
Web Site: www.stcecregina.com
E-mail: contact@stcecregina.com
Pastor: Rev. John Weckend Associate Pastor: Rev. Brad Fahlman
Office: Melita Stenhouse Caretaker: Merv Harrick   

THE BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST                                 June 22/23, 2019 
On the night before his death, having exhausted what he could do with words, Jesus went beyond them.  He gave us the
Eucharist, his physical embrace, his kiss, a ritual within which he holds us to his heart.

Monday 
June 24

No Mass Is 49:1-6/Acts 13:22-26/Lk 1:57-66,80

Tuesday 
June 25

Mass
7:00 pm

Gen 13:2,5-18/Mt 7:6,12-14                           

Intentions of Fr. Anthony Tran from Marge Appell

Wednesday
June 26

Mass
8:30 am 

Gen 15:1-12,17-18/Mt 7:15-20                     

Thursday
June 27

Mass
8:30 am

Gen 16:1-12,15-16 or Gen 16:6b-12,15-16/Mt 7:21-29

Intentions of the School Sisters of Notra Dame from SSND Associates

Friday
June 28

Mass
8:30 am

Eze 34:11-16/Rm 5:5b-11/Lk 15:3-7      

Intentions of Fr. Anthony Tran from Helen Feesel

Saturday
June 29

Mass
7:00 pm

Acts 12:1-11/2 Tm 4:6-8,17-18Mt 16:13-19

For the intentions of all parishioners

Sunday
June 30

Mass
10:00 am

1 Kg 19:16b,19-21/Gal 5:1,13-18/Lk 9:51-62

For the intentions of all parishioners    

Reconciliation   - By appointment          
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AN INVITATION: The St. Cecilia Men's and Women's Club invites parishioners
to consider joining us in fulfilling an outreach to over twenty charities, in addition to
supporting parish needs/activities and our two neighbouring community schools. To
continue such aid, however, we need additional members! If you can make a
commitment of a few volunteer hours each month, possibly attend a meeting once a
month,and have a desire to aid the less-fortunate, then please do sign up! The Club
also provides for new friendships in our parish family through a common
outreach-mission and regular socials. For added info, Dale would welcome your call
(306-543-0560).

PALLIATIVE CARE COMFORT CART: As the circle of life continues, the Comfort
Cart program must continue throughout the summer months and the usual items will
remain in demand.  Most needed continues to be facial tissues with the boxes of 126
most practical. The inventory of tooth cleaning items (paste & brushes) is adequate to
carry through until the Fall. Activity books coloring books, etc. are always welcomed
as well as the individual wrapped, mint Lifesavers. Not crucial but hand lotion (small
bottles) is a useful commodity. Lip balm inventory should also be good until the Fall. 
Thank you for generous support. The cards crafted by the confirmation class have
been well received. Please keep safe as you enjoy the summer months ahead. Have a
great summer!

An Invitation to Join The Knights of Columbus: Join the Knights of Columbus-
become an online member today.ww.kofc.org/joinus Benefits: monthly Columbia
Catholic magazine, free accidental death benefits, insurance and other financial
products, scholarships for your children, faith formation, charitable service, and
much more. For more information- google Knights of Columbus- An Invitation- Video

Homemade Perogies For Sale $20 for five dozen. Call or stop by Our Lady of Peace
Parish, 425 Broad St. N., and 306-543-5355.
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The Sacramental Team would like to congratulate all those in our RCIC programs who
celebrated sacraments this school year!  We want to express our thanks to their
families and the staff at Sacred Heart School and St. Francis School for the great
support.  There were 60 children confirmed, 61 who received their First Eucharist,
and 45 babies/children baptized.  We also thank Father Brad, Sister Rufina,
Marianne Skoropad,  Merv Harrick, Melita Stenhouse, Ray Deis, Marmy Wagner,
DiAnna Jelinski, Deanna Zink, the Myriam Sisters, and others who helped as needed: 
Irene Buzash, Allison Greenough, Lorraine Ludwar, Carol Nichol, Cheryl Tedla, Jacob
Tedla, the parish Community Building and Stewardship Committees, St. Cecilia CWL
Council, and St. Cecilia Men & Women’s Club.    

                                          Father John, Betty, and Marge

The St. Cecilia Men’s and Women’s Club wishes to congratulate Father Anthony
on his Ordination and thank all of you who supported him by coming out to his
breakfast on June 16th.  Thank you for displaying some good old fashioned St.
Cecilia love and generosity.  We wish Father Anthony all the best in his new
role as a Priest.

"The Light Shines Through the Broken Places" - A Prayer service for victims of
clergy sexual abuse Holy Child Parish, will hold a prayer service for victims of clergy
sexual abuse on Wed., Aug. 21, 2019 7 pm to 9 pm They will be using “The Light
Shines Through the Broken Places” prayer service. 

Just Kidding.......The family gathered around as the lawyer read the will of their
wealthy family member.  “”To my dear wife,” the lawyer read. “I leave my house, 50
acres of land, and $1 million.  To my son, I leave my two cars and $100,000.  To My
daughter, Bessie, I leave my yacht and $100,000.  And to my mother-in-law who
always insisted that health is better than wealth, I leave my sunlamp.”


